From: ldoyle@seti.org

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 3:43 PM **To:** secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Laurance Doyle 515 N. Whisman Road Mt. View, CA 94043-2172

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

The term "Bank Robbers" has taken on new meaning in our age. Stop dishonesty and greed -- it is not smart, it is not acceptable. Taking from the poor and giving to the rich is unChristian and disgraceful.

Sincerely,

Laurance Doyle 6509604533